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GOVERNORS EXECUTIVE
ORDER

DUE TO THE GOVERNORS EXECUTIVE ORDER, MAYFIELD TOWNSHIP
WILL BE WORKING FOR THE NEXT THREE WEEKS, AS PER THE
GOVERNORS ORDER, WITH THE DOORS LOCKED. IF YOU HAVE ANY

BUSINESS THAT NEEDS TO BE ADDRESSED WE WILL BE AVAILABLE,

WE CAN BE REACHED BY CALLING THE TOWNSHIP AT 810-664-0821 OR
BY E-MAILING THE TOWNSHIP.
WE ARE TRYING TO MAINTAIN THE SOCIAL DISTANCING AND
TRYING TO KEEP THE AMOUNT OF PEOPLE IN THE OFFICE TO A

MINIMAL AMOUNT AS REQUIRED BY THE ORDER.

PLEASE USE THE DROP BOX THAT IS PROVIDED AT THE LEFT OF THE

DOOR. IT WILL BE CHECKED DAILY. WE WILL PROMPTLY MAIL ANY

RESPONSE BACK TO YOU.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING.



